

1 Trevelyan Square Boar Lane Leeds LS1 6AE

0300 303 5678

7th June 2017

Our ref: NIC-110877-B3L0L

Dear Robin Ellis,

Re: Information Request - Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000

Thank you for your email dated 10th May 2017 requesting information regarding CFS clinics.

"Could you please provide me with a list of CFS clinics. I seem to be getting 100% run around trying to get any information on the outcomes at CFS clinics and am struggling to find out where the clinics are."

We have considered your request and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) I can confirm that we do hold some of the information that you have requested.

However, this information is not stored in the same way that the standard services are stored.

Therefore we cannot definitively say that the attached list 'Organisation offering a service.xls' is every one of these in the county. Only those that have the CFS service registered against them in our database.

Alternatively, other websites for example here : http://www.meassociation.org.uk/specialist-services-throughout-the-uk/ may be of use to you.

In line with the Information Commissioner's directive on the disclosure of information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 your request will form part of our disclosure log. Therefore, a version of our response which will protect your anonymity will be posted on the NHS Digital website.

I trust you are satisfied with our response to your request for information. However, if you are not satisfied, you may request a review from a suitably qualified member of staff not involved in the initial query, via the enquiries@nhsdigital.nhs.uk email address or by post at the above postal address.

I will assume that your request to the organisation is now closed.

Yours sincerely,

L Boden

Information Governance Advisor

Further information about your right to complain under the Freedom of Information Act is available from the Information Commissioner's Office, Wilmslow, Cheshire, and on The Information Commissioner's website www.ico.org.uk.

NHS Digital values customer feedback and would appreciate a moment of your time to respond to our Freedom of Information (FOI) Survey to let us know about your experience. Please access the survey through this link here

